
January 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Behaviour for Learning Update

Pupils at Alperton Community School have a long track record of behaving well both in and out of lessons. 
You will no doubt appreciate that good behaviour is a key feature of any successful school. With this in 
mind, at ACS we regularly review our behaviour procedures and policies, making changes where 
necessary.

Our latest review has resulted in changes to our behaviour policy in relation to missed detentions and in 
the accumulation of a significant number of negative points.

I have attached a presentation that will be shared with your child during form time and assemblies in the 
upcoming weeks. Please spend a little time reading this document so that you are fully aware of these 
changes.

Key changes are:

● Students who are late to school have a 20 minute breaktime detention on the day they are late.

● Failure to attend late detentions could result in parent meetings with the SLT link during SLT

Surgery on Fridays after school.

● Introduction of Saturday Headteacher’s detention where students will be expected to attend

school on a Saturday in full school uniform and meet with the Headteacher.

We ask that all parents download the MCAS app. If you are having any log in problems then please contact

your child's pastoral manager. Remember that you and your child now receive all notifications regarding

behaviour, including detentions, via MCAS emails and app notifications.. Your support is valued. We will

continue to ensure all students are ready, respectful, responsible and resilient and ready to seize the

opportunities available to them in the future.

Yours faithfully

Ms C Lazare.

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1exe-7w-hQt8L4jqES_0hDaZUcN6ZcMisBwePZYz9CvE/edit?usp=sharing



